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Finds that the number of passenger complaints about the
airline industry has increased significantly.

Declares that the legislature is committed to airline
passenger policies that put the safety of all passengers first
and foremost, while not imposing unrealistic economic burdens
that adversely affect airline profitability or create
exorbitant ticket price increases.

Establishes the office of the airline consumer advocate
in the attorney general's office to assist customers in
resolving problems with airline carriers.


